Dear Chris and Rob,
The videos you have produced for TRIUMF are fantastic. The animation, the music, the artistry, capture the viewer’s imagination, which of course is our hope. Explaining science to the educated public is not easy and we think these videos represent a new level of communication that will become the norm in science and teaching. The concepts in the videos represent the cutting edge of research in particle physics, nuclear physics, nuclear medicine and material and molecular science. These videos are by far the best attempt we have made to communicate our raison d’être. For starters, we plan to distribute the CDs to a Standing Committee of Parliament visiting TRIUMF this week.
Thank you again and it was a true pleasure working with you, and thanks for the great coffee.
Best regards,

Nigel Lockyer
Director of TRIUMF
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